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Xackson Building, 
Ottawa, Ontario, 
February 13, 1952. 

Dr. O. L. Stanton, 
Chief Health Officer, 
riLLOWKNIFE 
NortirTest Territories. 

Dear Dr. Stanton: 

C455-10-13 

The Lab. has asked ne to drop you a note regarding 
the irellawknife 3amples. 

A eonsignment of these arrived early in Xanuary 
presumably representing the December batch, bot to date no 
further samples have arrived and we would be greatly obliged 
if you could contact Mr. Lecuyer, the Janitor, and ask that 
these be seat oa as soon as possible and that he try to keep 
as near as possible to the monthly saaples as agreed. 

If you should happen to see 7:.r. Parker, I would 
be personally obliged if you would releind him, that to date, 
he has not answered my last two letters, and I am wondering 
if he is unwell and unable to reply by reason of illness. 
I would :reatly appreciate an early reply from him. 

All the best, kindest regards, 

Years very sincere, 

D. L. Henderson, M.B.,Ch.B.,D.P.:. 
Industrial Health Division. 


